
 

 

 

In English, we will be focusing on persuasive writing 
this half term and learning how to use fronted 
adverbials and subordinate openers to help us to 
structure our writing. 
We will also be creating our own refugee narrative 
based on the book, ‘The Journey’. We will be 
continuing to learn about and implement expanded 
noun phrases, varied nouns and apostrophes to 
show possession to help us. 

In maths, we will be continuing our work on 2D 
shape (including learning about different types of 
triangles and quadrilaterals) before moving on to 
learn about position and direction, area, statistics 
and measures. We will also be completing daily 
times table work in class – please encourage your 
child to use Times Table Rockstars at home. 

We will be learning about living things and their 
habitats. In this topic we will explore classification 
and grouping of living things.  

We are going to investigate how environments 
change and the danger this poses to living things. 

Geography- Our local Area 

We will be exploring the question: How has our 
local area developed over time? 

The Church is our topic this half term. We hope to 
further develop children’s knowledge and 
understanding of sacred places of worship across 
world faiths. 

 

We are creating   sculptures this half term 
using a material called Modroc. Our theme is a 
sculptural feast. 

Junior Jam 

Relationships is our topic in PSHE this time. We 
will be thinking about how we relate to others in 
our community.  

Junior Jam 


